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Information and News

MEETINGS

All meetings have been changed to an online versién, posponed or cancelled.

Dear Colleagues, Partners, and Supporters;

Due to the COVID-19 Coronavirus pandemic and with an awareness of our
responsibility toward the health, safety and well-being of all registered
attendees, speakers, industry partners as well as the general public, we wish to
inform you that “The 20" Congress of the International Federation of
Associations of Anatomists (IFAA 2021)", which was scheduled for 6-8 August
2021, in Istanbul, Turkey, has been postponed to August 2022. The decision to
postpone has taken in agreement with the recommendation of the IFAA
Executive Committee.

The organization committee believes that this postponement will make a
significant contribution to our achievement of the scientific and social success
that was aimed.

We hope that you will understand this decision regarding the current situation
and wish you all the best during those challenging times.

Yours sincerely,

Erdogan Sendemir
President of the XX IFAA Congress
Professor of Anatomy,

Bursa Uludag University
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